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The River to Sea TPO attended Ponce
Inlet's Ponce Preserves the Planet event
on Saturday, March 18. More than a
dozen exhibitors were placed
throughout the trails of Ponce Preserve
to provide education on how they
contribute to preserving the planet. We
had fantastic discussions with the many
attendees about transportation and the
environment as well as bicycle,
pedestrian and driver safety.  

Ponce Preserves the
Planet Earth Day Event

The River to Sea TPO office has moved. Our new address is:
1 Deuce Court

Suite 100
Daytona Beach, FL 32124

All TPO Board, BPAC, CAC, and TCC meetings will be held
in the Daytona Beach International Airport Airline Room at:

700 Catalina Drive
Daytona Beach, FL 32114
Parking will be validated

The Executive Committee will be meeting at the TPO’s
current location: 1 Deuce Court, Daytona Beach FL 32124

The TDLCB will continue to meet at Votran.
Our phone number remains the same (386.226.0422).



Ongoing Projects, Studies, & Activities

Develop Non-motorized Traffic Count Program

Regional Resiliency Action Plan Implementation

Execution of Safe Streets and Roads for All

(SS4A) Grant

Priority Project Application Review and Ranking

Federal Functional Classification Review
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Follow Us!

2023 Public Transportation and
Transportation Disadvantaged (TD)

Awareness Day 
River to Sea TPO staff member Stephan Harris, along

with Volusia County Council Member Matt Reinhart,

and TDLCB members Doug Hall (and Watson),

Cassandra Jessie, and Mary Tyson attended TD

Awareness Day in Tallahassee on March 16 at The

Capitol in Tallassee. The event provided an

opportunity for our TDLCB members to inform their

legislative delegates about the impact of

coordinated transportation services to the

Transportation Disadvantaged. TPO staff and TDLCB

members met with Representative Chase Tramont,

and Legislative Aides from Representative Tom

Leek, Senator Travis Hutson and Representative

Anna Eskamani's offices.

Do you want more River to Sea
TPO news and information? 



Subscribe to the TPO's monthly newsletter

for more transportation news and
information. Simply click the link below, fill

out the form and sign up!

Click Here

The TPO office will be closed
on April 7 for Good Friday

https://www.facebook.com/RivertoSeaTPO
https://twitter.com/TelltheTPO
http://www.r2ctpo.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChLtr-tIsCX-f5wvSeIbH6A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rivertoseatpo/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fNWOd7G/RivertoSeaTPO

